

EXAMEN ESCRITO		
APRENDIENTE:	NO. CONTROL:	ORAL: /30
FACILITADOR: VICENTE EDUARDO MARTINEZ PEREZ	MÓDULO: 4	ESCRITO: /50
PROGRAMA: Inglés	GRUPO: 3	TAREAS: /20
PERIODO: VERANO 2026	EVALUACIÓN: Segunda	TOTAL: /100

I. VOCABULARY

A) Complete the conversations with the words in the box.

amazing horrible lovely was were

- A: How _____ your holiday?
 B: We had an _____ time! The weather was perfect every day.
 A: What _____ the students like?
 B: They were nice. I like Rita a lot. She's a _____ person.
 A: Natalia says the new café isn't good. She says the food is _____.

B) Match 1–7 with a–g to make sentences.

- | | |
|----------------------------|-------------------------|
| 1 She likes to drive _____ | a football very well. |
| 2 My mum bakes _____ | e. all the meals for us |
| 3 Peter cooks _____ | b. her car to work. |
| 4 She speaks _____ | c. amazing cakes. |
| 5 Susi can't play _____ | d. three languages. |

C) Choose the correct answer, a or b.

- | | | |
|--|----------|-----------|
| 1 There's a café ____ the shopping centre. ____ | a in | b on |
| 2 The tennis rackets are ____ the cupboard. ____ | a inside | b at |
| 3 The weather was good last night so we had our meal ____ the restaurant. ____ | a near | b outside |
| 4 ____ summer, we swim in the sea. ____ | a At | b In |
| 5 Tessa and Freya play tennis ____ Wednesday evenings. ____ | a at | b on |

D) Complete the sentences with TO, AS or WITH.

- John walks _____ work every day.
- My friends and I listen _____ music a lot.
- Kyle moved _____ London when he was 13.
- Carla met up _____ Greta for lunch.
- We travelled _____ the camping area by car.

II. GRAMMAR

A) Put the words in the correct order to make sentences and a question.

- 1 has / Amanda / got / hair / long _____.
- 2 an / Irina / old / is / woman _____.
- 3 brown / he / got / eyes / has _____.
- 4 short / brother / is / my / very _____.
- 5 does / cousin / look / what / your / like _____?

B) Choose the correct alternatives.

The holiday **was / were** good, but it **wasn't / weren't** fantastic. The location of the hotel by the beach **was / were** lovely. The rooms **wasn't / were** good too. They **were / was** clean and the bed **was / wasn't** very comfortable.

C) Complete the sentences with can or can't.

- 1 Rob doesn't like water. He _____ swim.
- 2 Tina is an artist. She _____ draw really well.
- 3 Luke is good at music. He _____ play the guitar.
- 4 Gina doesn't like sport and she _____ run fast.

D) Complete the sentences with the PAST simple form of the verbs in brackets.

Last week there was a free concert in the park. It was fantastic. We _____ (arrive) at 6.00 p.m. There were lots of people there. The concert _____ (start) at 7.30p.m. We _____ (listen) to the music and we _____ (try) some food from different countries. There were games for the children too. They _____ (play) football, but they _____ (not watch) the concert. We _____ (not stay) until the end. It _____ (finish) at 11.00p.m.

E) Choose the correct alternatives.

- A: What **bought you / did you buy**?
B: A book for my sister. It's her birthday tomorrow.
A: Where did you **live / lived**?
B: In the city.
A: **Did / What did** you play football yesterday?
B: No, we **don't / didn't**.
A: Who **did / do** you visit yesterday?

III. READING

A) Read the article about gift experiences and answer the questions.

A different type of gift

Sometimes it's difficult to buy presents for people on their birthday. Maybe they've got everything they want, or maybe they haven't got any hobbies or interests. In this case *something to do* (not *something to have*) can be a good idea. 'Gift experiences' are popular at the moment.

You buy a 'ticket' which the person can then use for a class or activity. We look at four of the best types.

1

This is a **fantastic** way to do exercise and have fun at the same time. There are lots of wonderful and interesting things to try, from playing tennis to swimming. Most places offer an **introductory** session as a present for someone to try for the first time.



2

For example, you could buy your special person an online guitar course or a sushi-making class. There are hundreds of different ideas out there. It's an awesome way to learn a new skill and discover something new.

3

Does your special person work a lot? Do they need a **break** and some time to relax? Nowadays it's easy to travel to different places quite quickly. So why not buy them a mini-holiday? (You can enjoy it too!)

4

These are really exciting. Examples include a flying lesson, driving fast cars and 'survival' experiences. This type of present is great for people who want something exciting or a **thrill**. They might look dangerous, but they're all very safe.



- 1 Why are some people difficult to buy presents for?
- 2 When do you pay for the activity: before or after the person does it?
- 3 What are the advantages of trying a new sport? (two advantages)

IV. WRITING

A) You're going to write a social media post about a special memory you have. Write 100 words.

This image shows a full page of blank white paper with horizontal ruling lines. The lines are evenly spaced and run across the width of the page, providing a template for writing or drawing. There are no margins, text, or other markings on the paper.

V. LISTENING

A) Listen to Rachel and Connor about an experience she had. Put Connor's questions in the order he asks them.

- A Did you cook? _____
- B What did you do the next day? _____
- C Did you like it? _____
- D When did you leave? _____
- E What did you do? _____
- F Why was that? _____
- G What did you eat? _____